

Westlands Primary School

A member of Swale Academies Trust



Head of School: Mrs V Pettett
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Gibbs

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

Tel: 01795 470862

e-mail: wpsoffice@swale.at

VTP/ELB/JYB/Year 5/Victorian Day

21st February 2022

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers

We will be having a special Victorian learning day on Thursday 24th March.

There will be Victorian school activities alongside our usual Maths and English learning.

The children are invited to dress as a Victorian for the day, but this is optional and there is no obligation to dress up and pupils can come in normal school uniform if they prefer. Please do not worry about buying a costume, their own clothes adapted with some accessories would be great. Here are some home DIY costumes:







We look forward to seeing them in costume and learning as Victorians.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Burr

Year 5 Phase Leader

